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Upcoming Events   

September 6,7,8—Fall Tour in Anaconda, 490-5608 

September 7—Chokecherry Festival, Lewistown 366-5750 

September 8—Club monthly meeting, Bill Roberts Golf Course 2:00 PM 

September 14—Lambkins in Lincoln Car Show.  362-4460 

October 6—Townsend Fall Fest, 10-5 Sunday, 465-2331 

November 13—Club monthly meeting, ? 

December     —Christmas party ? 

December 31—New years party ? 

June 12, 14—2020—Spring Tour in Great Falls 

Fall 2020—Fall Tour in Billings 
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Helena Chapter of the Montana Pioneer & Classic Auto Club, Inc. 

DEDICATED TO THE PRESERVATION OF ANTIQUE AND COLLECTIBLE MOTOR VEHICLES 

Our monthly club meeting has changed location for the month of September.  We will be meeting at Muni’s 

which is at the Bill Roberts golf course on Benton Ave. on September 8th!  They have a separate meeting 

room, and have great food.  See you there at 2:00! 

Also, if you have not done so, it might not be too late to sign up to go to Anaconda for the Fall Meet on Sep-

tember 6,7,8.   Always a good time. 



 

 

Minutes of the last meeting 

This is a brief description of the minutes of the last meeting.  You may attend the next meeting to hear the en-

tire minutes. 

The August meeting was held in conjunction with our annual August picnic, which was held at the Fort 

Harrison Service Club on Sunday August 18th.  There were 17 members and one guest attending.  Every-

one brought their favorite dish, and the club furnished the steaks, and thanks to our president who 

cooked, everyone got their fill of food. 

After lunch, the meeting commenced. 

A reminder was made about the upcoming tour in Anaconda, and a show of hand indicated around 8 peo-

ple were attending.   

Darrell read the minutes of the last meeting which was in June.  It was a short meeting as only 4 people 

showed up. 

Darrell brought up the subject of the Thursday night cruises, and that we needed a couple for November 

and one in December.  A mention was made that we had not been to Chubby’s yet this year, so that will 

be added in November. 

Wes did a report on the vigilante parade, and only he and Jeanne were in the parade.  Most people be-

longed to the Street Rodders. 

Sharon stated that ourdues are due September 1st, and that there is a price increase because the state 

organization has raised their rates.   $33.50 for singles, $39.00 for husband/wife and/or guest. 

Everyone be thinking about nominations for office in the club.  At the October meeting we will open for 

nominations for the next year, and at the November meeting a vote will be taken.  The officers would like 

a break (that includes the newsletter editor), so step up and help out the club. 

The next meeting was discussed, and Wes suggested that we find a church where we could potluck.  Ma-

jority of members stated they would rather have someone serve them at our regular luncheons.  A sug-

gestion was made that we meet at Bill Roberts Golf Course Muni restaurant/lounge as they have a meet-

ing room.  Paul will check into it. 

A mention was made that Peg has her 1941 Ford and 1929 Ford Model A for sale.  If you are interested, 

get in contact with her. 

With no further business, meeting adjourned at 3:20pm. 



 

 

Coffee/Breakfast 

Every Friday morning there is a get-together at Super 1 Foods grocery at 9 am for coffee/

donuts/ biscuits and gravy or whatever!  Lots of room to meet and visit, and you can shop for 

groceries afterwards! 

 

 

 

 

 Thursday night Cruise  

(Meet at location 6:00 pm  

unless otherwise noted)                         

_____________ 

 

Sept. 5—Grub Stake (meet at Super One 

 Foods 6pm) 

 19—Jade Garden (meet there) 

Oct.10—Causeway Chalet Bar and Grill. 

 (Meet Super One Foods at 6:00 pm.) 

 24—Shellie’s #2 restaurant, 908 Euclid 

 (meet there) 

Nov. 7—Chubbys in Clancy.  (meet at Super        

 One Foods 6pm) 

Nov. 21—Overland Express (meet there) 

Dec. 5—Perkins (Meet there) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Jaguar XKSS was a road-friendly version of the Jaguar D-

Type race car. It was originally built in 1957 and looks some-

what like a precursor to the Jaguar E-Type. Only 16 of these 

cars were made over 50 years ago, out of a scheduled 25, 

and the final nine were built and launched in 2016, built to 

the exact specifications of the originals.  

This car was popularized by iconic actor Steve McQueen, 

who bought one for $5,000 in 1958 and was seen driving it 

around all over Los Angeles. According to Jalopnik, his XKSS 

is worth an estimated $30 million, mainly because of who 

owned it.  

Dues Increase 

The Montana Pioneer and Classic Auto Club state organiza-

tion (of which Capital Carriages is a part) has raised their 

annual dues starting September 1st.  Single adult dues will 

now be $33.50 per year, husband & wife and/or guest will 

be $39.00.    

The cost includes our Capital Carriages dues which have not 

been raised.  

Make checks payable to Capital Carriages.  Bring to club 

function, or mail to Sharon Burrows, Treasurer, 19 South 

Benton, Helena MT     59601.   

Note:  We no longer have a Post Office mail box. 

Any questions, call Sharon at 442-4845. 



 

 

Capital Carriages  

c/o Darrell Beckstrom 

1737 5th Ave 

Helena MT     59601 
 

 

Virginia – A city traffic rule in Waynesboro states that it is unlawful for a woman to drive in a vehicle on Main 

Street unless her husband is present and walking in front of the car waving a red-colored flag.  


